
FREE Film Show
Saturday 23 February, 7.30pm – BEST IN SHOW

BYOB and Popcorn! 

Co-op Local 
Champs  

Thanks to the local Sutton 
Co-op we have another 

£402 to add to the coffers 
from their Local Champions 

Scheme. Huge thanks to 
Lincolnshire Co-op, and a 

quick reminder that you can 
also register your dividend 
card so that we receive a 

small percentage of revenue 
from your shopping.

The Christmas Fair raised over £280 for Village Hall Funds. Thanks 
to the crafters who made gifts, the bakers who sold cakes and 
everyone who attended to support us!
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General 
Knowledge Quiz

The next quiz night, packed with fiendish 
posers, will the on 20th March. Murray 

Martin will be your quiz master, and there 
will be a light supper at half time, as well as 

a table quiz. 

Tickets £5, BYOB
Tickets always sell quickly so please book 
with Margaret Eley (margoeley@yahoo.

co.uk) as soon as possible. 

7pm for 7.30pm start

COFFEE 
MORNING
The next coffee 

morning will be on 
7 March, 10am-12 
noon. Coffee and 

cake £2 per person.

HISTORICAL RIVER TRIP
We are organising a historical river trip 

down the Trent on a small barge that takes 
a maximum of 12. It is specially adapted for 

wheelchairs and walkers. 
The trip will be on Monday 8th June in the 

afternoon and costs £10 per person. Places 
are limited so if you are interested please sign 

the list in the Village Hall or let me know to 
sign you up. If there is enough interest we will 

put on multiple trips.

Village Hall Website: cotvillagehall.yolasite.com   
For tickets for any Village Hall events please contact Nigel Fletcher on 07768 295513 
or email nigel@krazykat.freeserve.co.uk

HISTORY AFTERNOON
The next history afternoon will be February 

8th from 2pm in the Village Hall, on the 
subject of food during WW1: at home and in 
the trenches – with sample wartime recipes 

for you to taste. 

Winter Warmer
The Winter Warmer meal 
sold out very rapidly, and 
our 36 guests enjoyed a 
lively evening of good food 
and after dinner games 
provided by John Whate. 
In total we raised £430. for 
Village Hall funds.

Thanks to Margaret for the 
sticky toffee puds, Maureen 
and June for prep work and 
Murray, Tanya and Nigel for 
being excellent waiting staff.

SPRING 
CLEANING?

Please remember we 
have a Police Convoy 
clothing collection 
bin round the back 
of the Hall, which 
sends all manner of 
clothes, shoes, bedding 
and other fabric to 
the needy round the 
world. Anything that 
can’t be used it sold for 
recycling.

They support land 
mine victims and are 
very happy to have 
single shoes – they 
don’t have to be in 
pairs. 

The only thing they 
don’t take is duvets 
and pillows. However 
animal rescues are 
always in need of 
such things so please 
consider donating to 
them if you have any  
to throw away.

RUMMIKUB
FOR SEVERAL 

WEEKS A RUMMIKUB 
GROUP HAS BEEN 

MEETING ON 
MONDAY FROM 2-4 

IN THE HALL. IF YOU 
ARE INTERESTED 

IN JOINING, 
PLEASE CONTACT 

MARGARET ELEY ON 
margoeley@yahoo.

co.uk


